
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian  
 

Regarding Flu spray it’s not too late to consent! 

 

If your child suffers with asthma, have they experienced any of the 

following: 

       Increased inhaler use 

       Wheezy 72hrs before school vaccination date 

       Taken oral steroids within 14 days 

 
If so, you MUST call 0300 124 0366, as your child may not be able to 
receive their vaccination. 

 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
School Age Immunisation Team 
Rising Brook Health Centre 
Merrey Road 
Stafford 
ST17 9LY 
Tel: 0300 124 0366 
Email: school.immunisation@mpft.nhs.uk 
  
www.mpft.nhs.uk 

   
@mpftnhs 
@mpftnhs 
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